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8 August 2023 

 
Dear                   , 
 
ATISN 18798 – Brilliant Basics Funding 
 
Information requested 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 03 August 2023. You asked for: 
 

In relation to the Welsh Government’s £5 million Brilliant Basics Fund 2023/24, 
please state: 

 
1. How much money Conwy County Borough Council applied for; 
2. What Conwy County Borough Council applied for financial assistance to go 

towards; 
3. The maximum amount of money a single local authority could apply for. 

 
Our response 
 
1. Local authorities were asked to prioritise two project submissions at a maximum 

grant value of £300,000 per project. Conwy County Borough Council originally 
submitted five expressions of interest. They then prioritised two projects for 
application and the total amount of funding requested for these was £433,200. 

 
2. Conwy County Borough Council applied for financial assistance to go towards: 
 

• Llandudno shelters and colonnades – replacing three shelters along 
Llandudno’s North Shore Promenade and resurfacing of walls and floors and 
installation of new benches at Llandudno Colonnades.  
Grant awarded £300,000. 

 

• Destination and directional signage across Conwy County.  
Grant awarded £133,200. 

 
3. The maximum grant a single local authority could receive was £600,000. 
 
Next steps 
 



If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF  
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

